
 
 

   
   

News Story – Squirrel Day 
 

The children had fun playing with the 
make-your-own-soup tuff tray this week, 
which was linked to Squirrel Day. To 
prepare their own soup, children were 
urged to use a checklist to locate the 
components throughout the room. We 
discussed what we could see, including 
the various textures.  
 

We discussed the various colours we 
could see, such as red, brown, orange, 
and yellow, and the toddlers thought 
the rice was hard and slippery. They 
also thought the acorns were large, 
spherical, hard, and the wooden sticks 
were long and rough. 

 
Additionally, we introduced counting, in 
which the children had to select any 
number from 1 to 5 and then select the 
appropriate number of squirrels to place 
in the correct bowls. This helped them 
recognise numbers and do constant 
counting. 
  


